Tel: 01458 443340

Email: office@brooksideacademy.co.uk
Web: www.brooksideacademy.co.uk

Twitter: @BrooksideStreet
Headteacher: Brian Walton



24th June 2022

Dear Families,

Changes to the School timetable in September 2022

You may be aware that the government has now set an expectation that schools deliver a 32.5 hour school week. At Brookside, we are currently providing a 30.5 hour week.

Therefore, from September 2022 our Academy opening and finishing times for the school day will be as follows:

8.45am - 3.15pm

Nursery session times will remain the same. For many of you with a Nursery and school drop off this should help your timings.

Breakfast Club timings will change and the last available slot to book will be 8.30-8.45am with staff taking children to their classes at the new time. After school club will start at 3.15pm and children will go or be taken as normal

For Specialist Provision and Compton Dundon transport, there could be some small changes to pick up and a slightly later drop off - we will be working with transport as they plan for September to ensure that these are as smooth as possible.

Please contact me if you have any questions by emailing the Academy Office.

Yours sincerely,

Brian Walton Head teacher